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Welcome to Genie's 'Public Information' newsletter

Please forward this email to anyone you feel may also like to receive these newsletters

To comment on any of these stories please email contact@genienews.org

To send in news items, use news@genienews.org


Public Information reports on important, or sometimes urgent, news relevant to a particular village or
cluster of villages. There is no specific publication schedule, as it goes out ‘as and when’ the information
justifies a newsletter.  If you have any important news or information you would like to submit to
Genie for consideration, please email it to the editor using news@genienews.org.


If you like receiving this information and feel that others will benefit, please forward to others and
encourage them to subscribe.  Also, to ensure you consistently receive the e-mails it is suggested that you
either 'whitelist' subscribe@genienews.org or add us to your contact list.


More details on Genie newsletters here.
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